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ARMENIAN FOOD FEST 2023

Dear Parishioners:

The Armenian Food Fest Committee would like to invite you to the ARMENIAN FOOD FEST
2023, which will be held on Saturday, September 23, and Sunday, September 24. Due to ongoing
structural issues and low occupancy limits at the Rhodes On the Pawtuxet and the success of last year’s
fest, the 2023 ARMENIAN FOOD FEST will again be held at the church in multiple locations, including
under large tents in our back parking area, 399 Broadway, and inside our church halls.

Our women and men have already started preparing the delicious foods and pastries for the Fest.
Main dinners (lamb, losh and chicken), falafel sandwiches, an all-new sujoukh sandwich, and pastries /
trozen foods (kufta, choreg, katah, and other deserts), will highlight the menu for 2023. In addition, hot
dogs, popcorn and cotton candy will be available for purchase the day of the event between 11 a.m. and
9 p.m. on Saturday and noon to 6 p.m. on Sunday. There will be plenty of room to sit and enjoy your
food with your family and friends, and take-out will also be available. ARMENIAN FOOD FEST 2023

will have live entertainment, Armenian goods, a silent auction and so much more.
Please see the attached flyer and visit our Facebook page “Armenian Fest RI”, for more information.

Similar to last year, we still need your help with donations to help defray our expenses. Please consider

donating to one or more of the “wish list” items attached to this letter or make a general donation to
support our festival. In addition, the ARMENIAN FOOD FEST web-site will have details for you to
participate in our “Virtual Silent Auction”.

For Silent Auction donations please email Angel Stevens at ArmenianFestRIAngel@gmaﬂ.com.
We thank you for your help, and with your support, the ARMENIAN FOOD FEST 2023 will be a

Success.

Sincerely,

Garo Tashian and Arees Khatchadourian
Co-Chairmen for ARMENILAN FOOD FEST 2023
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